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Dear Valued Clients,  

 

Global Vietnam Lawyers (“GV Lawyers”) would like to send you our respectful greetings 

and the best wishes for health and safety. We always appreciate and feel grateful for your 

trust and companionship so far. 

 

As you may already know, foreign investors or economic organizations implementing 

foreign investors' projects are responsible for preparing and submitting periodical reports 

on investment activities in Vietnam to the relevant investment registration authorities and 

the state statistics management authorities in charge. The reports to be submitted include 

(i) quarterly reports to be submitted before 10 January 2022 (ie. the 10th day of the first 

month of the quarter following the reporting quarter); and (i) annual reports to be 

submitted by 31st March 2022.  

 

The companies shall submit those reports onto the National Foreign Investment 

Information System.  

 

Failure or late submission of periodical reports on investment activities may cause the 

company to be imposed an administrative fine from VND 5 to 10 million for each act of 

violation (Article 13.2(a). Decree 50/2016/ND-CP dated 1 June 2016). In addition, the 

licensing authority may reject to handle the licensing requests/applications lodged by the 

investors or the company. 

 

Given that, you are highly recommended to pay due attention to this compliance 

requirement in order to mitigate risks and ensure that any ongoing licensing processes 

(which may directly related to the business activities) shall not be affected or delayed. 

 

Hope the above updates have been clear and useful. If you have any queries relating to the 

abovementioned, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

 

Best regards, 
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HCMC - Head Office 

8/F, Centec Tower 

72 – 74 Nguyen Thi Minh Khai 

Vo Thi Sau Ward, District 3 

Ho Chi Minh City, Vietnam 

Tel:  +84 (28) 3622 3555 

Ha Noi - Branch 

10A/F, CDC Building 

25 Le Dai Hanh 

Hai Ba Trung District 

Ha Noi, Vietnam 

Tel: +84 (24) 3208 3555 

Da Nang - Branch 

3/F, Indochina Riverside  

Tower, 74 Bach Dang 

Hai Chau District 

Da Nang City, Vietnam 

Tel: +84 (28) 3622 3555 

 
 

The contents of the Legal Alert neither constitute legal advice nor necessarily reflect the 

opinions of our firm or any of our attorneys or consultants. The Legal Alert provides general 

information, which may or may not be complete or up to date at the time of reading. The 

content is not intended to be used as a substitute for specific legal advice or opinions. Please 

seek appropriate legal advice or other professional counselling for any specific issues you 

may have. We, GV Lawyers, expressly disclaim all liabilities relating to actions whether 

taken or untaken based on any or all contents of the newsletter.  
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